Postal Address: P.O. Box 4, Klong Luang Pathumthani 12120 **Thailand** 

**Street Address:** Km.42, Paholyothin Highway Klong Luang, Pathumthanin 12120 ait.alumni.association@gmail.com

Phone: + (66-2) 524 5058 Email: aitaa@ait.asia

Ref. No. AITAA-2017-033

27 September 2017

Subject: Invitation to the 46th AITAA Governing Board Meeting

Dear Alumni,

The Asian Institute of Technology Alumni Association (AITAA) will be having its 46<sup>th</sup> Governing Board Meeting (GBM) in Taipei, Taiwan from 3 - 6 November 2017.

In connection with this, AITAA Headquarters would like to cordially invite you to attend our annual meeting in order to provide us your expertise and suggestions concerning the strategic direction, operations and activities relating to AITAA and AIT.

We would be highly honored by your presence and attendance in this meeting. If you have any queries or concerns, you may contact ait.alumni.association@gmail.com. For further details regarding the GBM, please visit:

https://www.46aitaagbm.tw/aitaa/Program.aspx.

Sincerely yours,

Assoc. Prof. Dr. Somchet Thinaphong

President

**AIT Alumni Association**